Planning Applications to be discussed at Parish Council Meetings

The Chairman noted that a member of the public with a planning application had reported disappointment that they had not personally been informed that their application would be discussed at a particular meeting. It was noted that the Parish Council did not have emails or telephone numbers for applicants. If an applicant has an application it will be highlighted on the PC meeting agenda. The only exception is where a late application is too late to be included on the agenda but can be covered under "applications received in the last few days". It was noted that where an applicant wanted to be informed when their application was to be discussed, they should provide contact details to the Clerk. The Clerk will look to publicise this.